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The Honorable Jeff Denham 
United States House of Representatives 
1730 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: (202) 225-3402 

Dear Congressman Denham: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports H.R. 1688 which aims to decrease wait 
times for the essential eye care veterans need by instructing the VA to increase the number of 
optometry residency positions by about 10 percent over the next 5 years. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is 
Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at benjaminy(a;fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

~!~. 
THOMASJ~E 

National Executive Director 
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